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May 5, 2021
Good afternoon BGS parents,

We appreciate your continued flexibility and patience as we all navigate through these very strange
times. It is hard to believe that it's already May, but with that being said, we still have a ways to go to
finish our year off strong.

With the Provincial Government’s announcement of new restrictions last night, all of our students
(K-12) will be transitioning to online learning beginning Monday May 10 with an expected return to
face to face learning on Tuesday May 25.

With this transition, we are aware that there are students who will need to sign out Chromebooks for
home use. A Chromebook signout contract will be sent home with your child today and a copy is
attached here. Please read and sign the contract with your child and send it back to school with
them tomorrow. Chromebooks will be signed out through the library.

For those students currently in isolation who require a Chromebook, please contact the school to
make arrangements for someone to drop off the signed contract and pick up the chromebook on
behalf of your child.

Parents, we can’t stress enough the importance of making sure that your online learner joins the
Google Meets that the teachers set up and that they complete the work in the Google Classroom. All
assignments and/or assessments delivered will make up a portion of your child's grade. Attendance
will be taken just as it is when we are in the building. Please encourage your child to continue to do
their very best with their academics while we are online for the next two weeks.

Please connect directly with your child's teacher via email if you or your child need additional support.
Teachers will respond to all email communication. In CESD we support 6 to 6 communication please
see the following document for more information; Supporting staff, students and family wellness,
6to 6 in CESD.

We value your support in ensuring that the learning moves forward for your child whether we are
together in the classroom or online. Thank you for ensuring that education remains a priority.

Stay healthy and safe. We will miss you!! See you online.

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeff Thompson Mrs. Dawn Weststrate
Principal Vice Principal

Principal: Mr. J. Thompson www.bowdengrandview.ca Vice-Principal: Mrs. D. Weststrate
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